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P. O. Box 282
Princeton, MA 01541-0282

www.comercourage.org
Email: jim@comercourage.org

Home: 978-464-5217

November 12, 2009

Dear Friends of the Patrick Comer Courage Foundation:

November is Pancreatic Cancer Awareness Month.  

In support of our Mission, the Patrick Comer Courage Foundation wants to do our 
part to create a greater awareness about this disease by emailing our network of 
friends.  Pancreatic cancer is the least understood of all the major cancer killers.  
Please visit our website and learn more about this terrible disease.  Also, be sure to 
encourage your U.S. Representative to co-sponsor Bill HR745.  If enacted this bill 
would give the National Cancer Institute the resources to truly make a difference in 
the fight against pancreatic cancer.  Wear your Patrick Comer Courage Foundation  
bracelet or ribbon pin as a way of creating awareness during Pancreatic Cancer 
Month.  If you do not have one and would like a bracelet or ribbon pin, e-mail me 
your address and I will send you one.

As 2009 comes to a close, please consider a tax deductible donation to the Patrick 
Comer Courage Foundation in memory of Patrick.  You can make a donation on-line 
at www.comercourage.org, or if you prefer, you may send a check to Patrick Comer 
Courage Foundation, P.O. Box 282, Princeton, MA 01541-0282.

Thank you for your continued support and generosity.

P.S.   If you know someone who is not currently in our network of friends, please
          forward this email to them, it would be greatly appreciated.


